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18 July 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
NOTICE OF DELEGATED DECISION – (DD07 22) HOUSEHOLD SUPPORT FUND 
EXTENSION 
 
Please find attached details of a decision taken by Mr Mike Davis, Strategic Director 
(Corporate Resources) and Section 151 Officer, to accept a grant of Household Support 
Fund from Kent County Council and allocate it to partner organisations. 
 
The Chairman of the Council has agreed to suspend call-in due to the tight timescale 
imposed by central Government that requires the monies to be spent by 30 September 
2022.    
 
Members of the public who require further information are asked to contact Kate Batty-
Smith, Democratic Services Officer, on 01304 872303 or by e-mail at 
democraticservices@dover.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Democratic Services Officer 
 
ENCL 
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